
 

Weekly Newsletter 
October 18, 2023 

 
The school opens at 8am for student arrival. Please do not drop off students before 7:50. Tardy bell 

rings at 8:10. M, T, Th, F school gets out at 3:15. Wednesday school gets out at 2:15. 

 

PARENT INFORMATION 
• Wednesdays are Spirit Day! Wear Red and Black! 

• October 25: E-Scooter raffle tickets are due in the office. 

• October 27: School carnival! 

• October 31: Halloween! Students can dress up; however they can’t wear face paint or 
masks or bring weapons to school! 
 

 
Girls Basketball 

• Practice starts October 23rd! 
 

Community News 
• iPads for sale! The school has a few older iPads that they ae selling for $75.00. If you 

are interested, please stop by the office during school hours. 

• October 19: Papa Murphy Pizza order is back!!! 
o Call 208.523.7200 at the 17th street location to place an order for the Swan 

Valley PTO Fundraiser. 
o This order can be placed, picked up by PTO and brought back to the school 

for pick up or you can pick up yourself at the location.  
o Pizza orders must be called in between the 18th and by noon on the 19th to 

have PTO pick it up and bring it back to the school for pick up. 
o Pizzas will be available for pick up at the school on the 19th from 6:30 – 7:30.  
o Once you have placed your order for pick up by PTO, please text Teri Klobas 

at 208.419.6852 so they know how many pizzas are being picked up. 

• October 18: Board meeting at 7pm. 

• October 28: Trunk O’ Treat at the LDS church. 
 

Like ‘Swan Valley School Patrons’ on Facebook to follow what our 
school is up to! 

 
Sign up for important school text alerts!  

Text ‘swan’ to 8448883208 


